
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 2020 

TERM 4 

October 29 Bookfair 

October 30 MHS Big Picture 
applications close 

October 30 P&C ZOOM Meeting 
9:30am 

November 9 NAIDOC Week 
activities 

November 24 Presentation Day Live 
stream 

December 10 Year 6 F/Well—Yr 6 
only 

End of Year Activities 
The school website has been updated 
with some activities scheduled for the 
end of the year including: 

 Presentation day,  

 School Musical, and ; 

 Year Six Farewell.  
You will be advised if these dates 
change. 
 
Currently postponed or on hold 

 Fortnightly Assemblies 

 Onsite P&C meetings 

 Shared Birthday Cakes 
 

2021 Enrolments - currently 
accepting local enrolments for 2021 
and beyond.  Please contact the 
school office. 
 
Kindergarten 2021 
Due to COVID guidelines, all 
Kindergarten transition events are 
being redesigned.  
We will keep you updated.  
If you have a child coming to school 
or want to make an enrolment enquiry 
please contact our school office. 
 
Newsletters - 
are distributed via the School App 
and Website. Paper copies are no 
longer distributed unless requested 
by phoning or emailing the school 
office  

Term 4, Week 3 October 28, 2020 

Book Fair - The library is hosting another Book Fair. Tomorrow will be the 
final day for purchases. Students have been visiting the Book Fair and making 
their ‘wish lists’, however, there is no obligation to purchase. As well as the usual 
titles, there is a great range of Christmas ideas and books. 
 
Kindergarten Transition Program 
Kindergarten 2021 parent tours (10 minutes) have commenced today with a 
ZOOM meeting scheduled for this evening at 5pm. The next transition session for 
students will be Wednesday November 4 from 10:30-11am. Parents will need to 
drop off and pick up from inside Gate 3. Students will visit the Library. 
 
Year 6 Farewell, Presentation Day and the School Musical - Executive and 
Staff have been planning these events taking into account; timeframes, staff 
availability, external suppliers, filming and photographer availability, venues and 
the changing COVID-19 restrictions and guidelines.  
 
Presentation Day 
 Tuesday November 24 – time to be advised for livestream 
 Parents unable to attend - Live stream – independent film company – Hunter 

Media 
 Onsite in the School Hall – students to sit in chairs 
 COVID safe plan 
 Leaders to be announced at the end of the year 
 
Musical 
 Musical will be filmed with dates to be confirmed - Hunter media to film and edit 
 Parents unable to attend 
 Evening performances cancelled 
 No costume levy - a note will be sent home about makeup and costumes 
 COVID safe plan 
 Copies of the musical will be available 

 
Year 6 Farewell – December 10 
 In the school hall – Yr 6 only 
 COVID safe plan – parents encouraged to not congregate outside the school 

grounds e.g. taking group photos (similar to Kiss and Ride – parents should 
remain in cars) 

 5:30pm Drop off 
 6:00pm Dinner 
 7:00pm Speeches 
 7:15pm Silent Disco 
 8:00pm Presentation and DVD 

8:30pm Pick up 
 
Mrs M Warham  
Principal (Proud member of the Western Shores Learning Alliance) 

    morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  app facebook 

Phone:   
49 731435 or 49731533 
 
Email:  
morisset-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Website: 
www.morisset-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

https://morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


 

 

 PMI CENTRAL COAST MUSIC LESSONS 
  
    
 

Bethany Horn (Yellow) &  
Ruby Murray (Purple) have 
blasted through their PMI CC 
Star Missions to earn their next 
wristbands! Well done Junior 
Musicians! 

 
Wow! What an awesome new Music Room we have! 
Sound-proofing puzzle-tiles on the walls and an amazing 
MUSIC sign. The PMI CC students have been loving this 
new and improved space. 



 

 

 

Attendance - Parents are required to explain all absences by: 

 phoning the school office - 49731435, 49731533 

 replying to the SMS, 

 sending an email to the school - morisset-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, 

 completing an absent notification on the School Stream app, 

 writing a note and sending it to school with your child when they return. 
Where students are absent for 3 days or more, it is preferable for parents to provide a  
medical certificate. Without a medical certificate, these absences will be recorded as  
explained and unjustified. 



 

 



 

 

 

 

Stewart House  has been caring for children from all parts of NSW and the ACT that are in need since 1931—to enable all 

children who visit Stewart House to have a wide range of rich and rewarding experiences;  be inspired to see beyond their 

present circumstances;  and have real hope and positive aspirations for their future. 

Each year a donation envelope is sent hope with students to help raise money to keep this valuable institution going, and at 

the  same time enabling families the chance to win a $4,000 voucher (normally for travel, but this year it is a general vouch-

er).        

Please return your envelopes distributed today back to school as soon as possible to get your entry in on time.  

Thank You ! 

MORISSET PUBLIC SCHOOL  P & C / LIONS CLUB RAFFLE ENVELOPE 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BEFORE NEXT 

WEDNESDAY 4TH NOVEMBER 

THANK YOU! 



 

 



 

 

 


